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Message from the President 

November is one of my favorite 
months of the year!  Even in the times 
that we are in there are still so many 
things for us to be thankful for each 
day!  I find my strength in focusing on 
those things that I am blessed with 
each day such as my family, friends, 
my church family, my career, and my 
EWI sisters! I am thankful for each 
one of you and the role you play in 
not only EWI, but also how we are 

there for each other personally and professionally!  

Fundraising is in full force this month with our Novem-
ber calendaréfamily, friends, and coworkers can show 
$$$$ just how thankful they are for you by sponsoring 
EWI  members by choosing a date or dates on the calen-
dar.  And then those pecans!!!  Pecan sales are one of our 
most successful fundraising events so please make those 
contacts and lets get those orders in! 

Finally, I cannot say enough about this yearôs board.  I am 
so very thankful for each of these ladiesé..their ideas, 
knowledge, and leadership abilities, just blow me away!  
Our Board retreat started on a Friday evening with       
Creative Discovery Museum and we talked about chal-
lenges and taking risk in our lives and work.  And yes, Ne-
na and I both held a tarantula! Saturday morning was 
filled with planning and sharing ideas for our                    
organization.  I cannot wait as this year rolls out and we 
build on our great EWI past, but also accept the            
challenges that are before us by stepping out of our com-
fort zone to meet the needs of our current members and 
recruit grow our membership.   

We have missed many of you!  Please join us in November 
either in person or virtually!  We are better and stronger  
together! 

Blessings to all! 

Chandra 
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Monthly Meeting p. 2. 

November 2020 Meeting 

How to Register 

1. Navigate to ewichattanooga.com, 
log in, and click on ñEvents.ò 

2. Click on the ñRegisterò button for 
the November Chapter meeting.   

3. Fill out your registration 
information..  

4. Confirm your reservation.   

If you invite guests to the meeting, 
please have them register for the 
meeting themselves. The registration 
process is the same for non-members, 
minus the log-in. 

November Meeting  

RSVP the Tuesday (1 week) before the meeting: 

Meeting at The Walden Club  
Tuesday, November 10, 2020 

5:30 p.m. - Meet, Greet and Network 
6:00 p.m. - Dinner & Meeting 

Location Address: 633 Chestnut Street  

2100 Republic Centre (21st floor)  

Parking is available in the Bank of America parking garage 

 

November Program:  
 

LaTrice Currie is a native Tennessean who grew up in Nashville. 
After graduating from Hampton University, LaTrice worked at 
a television station in Jackson, TN as an anchor/reporter.      
LaTrice joined the Channel 3 Eyewitness News Team as a     
general assignment reporter in 1995. She anchored the              
weekend news, then moved to mornings and is currently            
hosting the 5:30 evening news. LaTrice was chosen as a 2005 
Chattanooga Woman of Distinction.  
 

In 2019, Latrice spent 54 days in intensive care and physical  
rehabilitation following a medical emergency.  It is with a  
grateful heart that she will share her journey with us on      
Tuesday, Nov. 10 2020! 
 

You donôt want to miss this one! Register to attend in 
person or via Zoom! We look forward to being with 

you! 

Not ready to meet in 
person?  Join us via 

Zoom! 

Zoom information will be 
shared before our November 

meeting.  

Be sure to watch 
your email for the 
link.  Donôt forget 
to still register via 
our EWI website.  

http://www.ewichattanooga.com
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www.ewichattanooga.com EWI Invitation - Professional Development Webinar  
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Elevating the Conversation around Self-
Expression 

Presenter: Tisha Hammond 

The Small Business Cheerleader @Ascent 
Small Business Promotion, LLC 

Tuesday, November 3, 2020 
3:00 PM ET / 2:00 PM CT 

In an era, ripe with choices, you can choose to 
serve up negativity or to brighten the world 
through your influence. Assertiveness is a core 
communication skill. Assertive women have 
donned many labels for expressing themselves 
effectively and standing up for their point of 
view, while simultaneously respecting the rights 
and beliefs of others. We take the high road in 
this conversation and discuss the positive effect 
of assertive behavior on yourself and others 
who are watching your communication style. 
 
What will the members learn? 
The members will learn that being assertive is a 
welcome behavior and a communication skill. 
Members will also learn that being an assertive 
woman can also help boost self-esteem and 
earn others' respect.  

Save the date: WEBINAR - Leading 
with Clarity & Confidence (even 
from your living room) 

December 1, 2020  

3:00 PM ET / 2:00 PM CT 
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www.ewichattanooga.com ITôS THAT TIME OF YEAR: PECANS! 

Download Order Form: Click here 

 

Download photo above  to share: Click here 

Letôs start taking orders!  

Post on your social media and reach out to past customers.  

Remember this helps to support our Southern Adventist University Endow-
ment!  

16 oz bagsðonly $10.00 each 

Orders must be submitted to  

Charlie Rosenquist by November 16 with payment please! 

Venmo now available: EWI-Chattanooga 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1p2Z8cSV3QMAzKWnfVqn4sG8cep-U2-Lq/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/11E9IKWLXcwdURfiAJDU6DJ0wbY6RtXS8/view?usp=sharing
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www.ewichattanooga.com Thankful November   

 

 

 

 

Be on the lookout  

Auction Items will be going live in mid-November. 
We will send out an email once the site is live! 

New this year! Thankful for EWI  

Each EWI rep will have a sponsorship calendar and will search for 
an individual to sponsor each day of the month for $2.00.  

 

All funds will be going toward the Southern Adventist University 
scholarship endowment. 

 

Download calendar here. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vXy3yemIgSv90SUP5QJvG320H3jN4J3O/view?usp=sharing


 

 

 

 Connect with usðSocial Media pg. 6 

                                   Chattanooga Edition 
 

www.ewichattanooga.com Follow and Join the Conversations on our Social Media Channels! 


